URGENT
OFFICE OF THE DIVISIONAL FOREST OFFICER

SUBARNAPUR FOREST DIVISION

No.f;ﬂl /1F.Dt.o‘z!ﬁgigi}

To
The Executive Engineer,
NH Division, Bolangir

Sub: - Proposal for diversion of 10.155 ha of forest land for widening of NH-
57 from Bolangir to Sonepur under Subarnapur Foret Division by
Executive Engineer, NH Division, Bolangir.

Ref: - Memo No-5541dt. 06.03.2017 of the Addl. P.C.C.F. Forest Diversion &
Nodal Officer, FC Act, O/ o the P.C.C.F. Odisha

Sir,

With reference to the above cited subject and correspondence it is to
inform you that, during scrutiny of the Forest Diversion Proposal for widening of NH-57
from Bolangir to Sonepur the following deficiency are noticed by the Addl P.C.C.F. Forest
Diversion & Nodal Officer, FC Act and has returned the project proposal for necessary
compliance.

1. The extent of non-forest land involved in the entire project is not clear. In Form-
A, it is mentioned to be 8.81 ha whereas as per the land schedule enclosed it
comes to 7.927 ha.

2. Certificate regarding status of non-forest land as on 25.10.1980 from the
Tahasildar concerned has not been furnished.

3. The linear diagram with cross section of road has not been enclosed in the DP.

4. The DGPS map has not been authenticated by the User Agency. Further, one

original copy of the same has not been furnished.

The KML file/Shape file of the forest land proposed for diversion in CD form in

triplicate has not been appended to the DP.
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6. Compensatory Afforestation Scheme to be submitted along with the Diversion
Proposal.

7. The Diversion Proposal has to be ring filed with page numbering, so that other
documents can be incorporated.

In view of the above deficiencies, you are requested to make
necessary compliance at the earliest.

Yours faithfully

Divisional Fovest Qfficer”
Subarnapur Forest Division
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